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Smyth, Liz

From: Coey, Richard
Sent: 07 April 2017 11:11
To: Breslin, Gerard
Subject: FW: Correspondence
Attachments: NIEA letter (April).pdf

Fyi Gerry. 
 

From: Brian Kelly [mailto:bkelly@dalradian.com]  
Sent: 06 April 2017 21:12 
To: lisa.holland@daera.gov.uk; Coey, Richard 
Cc: Stephen Barnes 
Subject: Correspondence 
 
Good evening Lisa/Richard, 
 
Your recent correspondence refers. We will be in contact tomorrow to seek an urgent meeting at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Brian 
 
Brian Kelly  
Managing Director | Dalradian Gold Limited 
t +44 2882 246289| 
bkelly@dalradian.com 
www.dalradian.com | TSX: DNA and AIM: DALR 
  
This communication, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible for delivering 
this information to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, retaining 
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify 
the sender immediately by telephone or reply email and permanently delete the original transmission from us, 
including any attachments, without making a copy. Thank you. 
 


